
 

 

LEE MEMORIAL HALL – 100 CLUB LOTTERY  

JANUARY DRAW 

The January draw for the 100 Club Lottery took place at The 
Grampus on Saturday January 27.  86 members subscribed, 
but, as previously announced, prizes are now 1 @ £100¸ 2 @ 
£50 and 2 @ £25. 

The winners were: 

£100     Alan Knowles 

£50     Linda and John Drury  

£50     Helen Wright 

£25     Roy Dyer 

£25     Margaret Hill 

The February draw will take place at The Grampus on Saturday 
February 24 at 12.30.  As always all members and anyone else 
who is interested are welcome to attend any of the draws.  

Further subscribers are always welcome to bring us up to our 
target of 100 members. If you would like to join, please contact 
Edna Thompson (866438) for full details and an entry form. The 
monthly subscription is £5 with, normally, 50% of the total 
subscriptions being used as prizes and 50% going to Hall 
funds. However, as stated above, prizes are now 1 at £100, 2 
at £50 and 2 at £25. 


